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Thank you Mr. President.
Romania welcomes the Albanian delegation to the 33rd UPR Working Group session and thanks them for the presentation of the national report. 

We commend the adoption of the Law on the Protection of Minorities, in 2017, which, inter alia, eliminated the distinction in domestic law between national minorities and linguistic minorities. The adoption of this law constitutes a progress in reinforcing the protection of human rights, as one of the key priorities for the opening of accession negotiations with the EU. 
We also note the adoption of the new law on the Treatment of Property and Finalization of the Process of Compensation of Property.
In this respect, Romania would like to make the following recommendations:
· to further improve the existing legal framework and policies for guaranteeing the national minorities a non-discriminatory treatment, by enhancing a broad consultation process with representatives of minorities and taking into account the recommendations contained in the 2014 resolution of the Committee of Ministers of the Council of Europe;
· to continue the consolidation of legislation of the restitution and compensation of properties confiscated during the communist period. 
We wish Albania every success in the implementation of the third UPR cycle.

I thank you.
